Anti-Social Behaviour Update

Police and Members report things have settled down with fireworks in particular no longer a major issue.

Still groups around the town and some throwing of objects at vehicles.

The Youth Centre had been shut for four weeks. It was not possible to re-open on the 1st due to intimidation of staff earlier in the day. It is now planned to re-open on the 8th however this is dependent on Police support to prevent further intimidation.

There is a need to improve communication between agencies and organisations working with young people in Brierfield and a commitment to look at reconvening the Brierfield Youth Forum.

Further actions around targeting vulnerable young people and their parents and young people causing concern due to their behaviour and their parents were discussed and will be explored in more detail by the Police; Council and Children and Families Wellbeing Service.

The Police will have a full team of two CBMs and two PCSOs in Brierfield from January 2018.